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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
RegionV
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

ADVISORY
June 10, 2025
Re: Unnumbered Memorandum dated May 30, 2025

TO: Public Schools District Supervisors/OIC-PSDSs
Heads of Public Secondary Schools

1. The meeting of Secondary School Heads scheduled on June 11 and 18,
2025, in reference to Unnumbered Memorandum dated May 30, 2025 is

postponed. An advisory will be issued for the new date of the said meeting.

2. For the guidance of all concerned

JOSE L. DONCILLO, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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Balogo Sports Complex, Balogo, Sorsogon City, Sorsogon 4700
Landline: (056) 211-6461

Email: sorsogon@deped.gov.ph
Website: depedsorsogon.com.ph
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